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CDD Package Reminder: 

To help ensure your shipping 
label stays on the box, please 
tape the FedEx label/plastic 
bag to the cardboard part of 
the box. If the label is placed 
on the packing tape portion, 
the FedEx shipping label can 
peel off easier than directly 
on the cardboard, and it will 
delay the shipping to CDD or 
may even result in loss of 
specimens. 

 For more questions, Please visit 
our website HERE 

The Navy Bloodborne Infec-
tion Management Center is 

located on NSA Bethesda 
campus in Bldg. 17B. 

 
Hours: 6 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
Phone: 301-295-6590 
Fax: 301-295-5906 
 
Dept E-mail: dha.bethesda.ncr-
medical.mbx.nbimc@mail.mil 
 
Department Head 
Phone: 301-295-6590 
Bldg 17B, 3rd floor, Suite 3G 

DECEMBER 2021  NBIMC Newsletter 

NBIMC Staff  Retirements- Valerie Akins & Mildred Figueroa 

As 2021 comes to a close, NBIMC 
would like to announce the retire-
ment of Ms. Valerie Akins and Ms. 
Mildred Figueroa, as their service 
will conclude at the end of Decem-
ber 2021. Please feel free to share 
your celebratory congrats and best 
wishes with them, as we inch closer 
to the start of their flourishing re-
tirement.  
 
Contact information for our retirees, 
are as follows. 
 
valerie.r.akins.civ@mail.mil 
 
mildred.v.figueroa.civ@mail.mil 
 

 **SATURDAY DELIVERIES TO CDD** 

If your site wants to ship to CDD for a SATURDAY delivery, you MUST print 
the Saturday delivery label on Friday. The Saturday delivery address is differ-
ent from the week day delivery address. 

SATURDAY DELIVERY ADDRESS TO CDD is: 

Center for Disease Detection 

1102 Brussels Drive 

San Antonio, TX 78200 

CDD’s Holiday Schedule  
Christmas Holiday:  

Friday, December 24th - CDD’s Government Client Care will be closed, but the lab will be open 

for testing.  

Saturday, December 25th – CDD will be closed for the holiday. Testing will resume on Monday, 

December 27th.  

 

New Year Holiday:  

Friday, December 31st - CDD’s Government Client Care will be closed, but the lab will be open 

for testing.  

Saturday, January 1st – CDD will be closed for the holiday. Testing will resume on Monday, 

January 3rd.  

https://www.med.navy.mil/Navy-Marine-Corps-Public-Health-Center/Field-Activities/Navy-Bloodborne-Infection-Management-Center/
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